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17th July 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I wanted to write as we have come to the end of term. Arriving at Ravenfield last September I 

could not have imagined what this year would bring! I would like to take this opportunity to thank 

you once again for your support through these uncertain times. It has been a real pleasure and 

privilege to be part of the Ravenfield community during this time of Covid-19.  

 

It has been wonderful to welcome some of the 

children into school whether as part of our key 

worker bubble or in FS2/Y1 or Y6. I am always 

aware that we are missing so many of you (the 

most that we have had in school on any one 

day has been 48) and I cannot wait to 

welcome you all back in September. Teachers 

are busy planning exciting topics but I know 

that the thing that many of the children have 

missed the most is their friends. It will be great 

to see your smiles and hear your screams and 

laughter on the playground. 

 

The lockdown in March has been especially 

difficult for our current Year 6 children. All of the traditional end of year events and activities have 

been unable to happen. I know this has been a real disappointment for all of you. We will not let 

your leaving go unmarked and will let you know a date and details of a leaving celebration in 

the first half term back after summer. We 

are so proud of all of our Year 6 for how they 

have adapted to the situation and I 

wanted to assure you that we are making 

plans. I also wanted to say to the Year 6 that 

you are always welcome to pop back to 

school and let us know how you are getting 

on. Teachers love to hear about what you 

are doing. 

 

Thank you once again for your support. 

After a full academic year at Ravenfield 

Primary Academy I realise it is a very 

wonderful place, with special children and 

families. Have a wonderful summer and I’ll 

see you soon. 

 

Caroline Coates 


